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This former missile facility is located east of the City of Lincoln, CA. TCE is 
confirmed in groundwater and soil gas. 
• There is no imminent risk to residents in the community.
• The FUDS is adjacent to a 55+ retirement community and interest in the 

investigation and cleanup remains high.

Status - April 2025:
• Next Restoration Advisory Board meeting set for April 24, 2025. Future 

meeting set for July 24, 2025 at new location to capture more Lincoln 
residents.

• Remedial Investigation Report, Treatability Study Work Plan, and May 
2024 Semiannual Groundwater and Soil Vapor Monitoring Report were all 
finalized during February 2025.

• SPK PAO office devoting significant resources to address public and RAB 
relations.

• Treatability Study field work was paused April 2025. During testing, team 
found that the ground in this area is too compact, which prevented the 
treatment from moving underground as planned. USACE will now need to 
identify equipment and product options that can be used. Remobilize to 
conduct follow-on treatability test.

• Semi-annual sampling complete April 2025. Continuation of groundwater 
and soil vapor monitoring as needed.

• Feasibility Study in Draft stage, expect Draft Final submittal to regulator in 
late 2025.

• Additional monitoring wells and soil vapor probes were also installed. 
(photo lower left) Delineation in progress to address unknown source of 
TCE in soil vapor in Northern section of site.   

• Expectation of Remediation Action Construction is currently scheduled to 
begin in FY27 and take 2-3 years to complete. Schedule 
slippage (reviews, fairy shrimp, FS finalization) may result in Remedial 
Action Construction start FY28.

• Project Website: CleanUpTitan1A.com

http://cleanuptitan1a.com/
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